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Mission Statement: 

 
EMPOWERING         

STUDENTS THROUGH  

ACADEMIC  

EXCELLENCE  

AND SPIRITUAL 

GROWTH 

Sept. ~ Oct.  Birthdays 

Bishop Hogan Memorial 

School 

1114 Trenton 

Chillicothe, MO  64601 

Phone: 660-646-0705 

Fax: 660-646-3070 

Website:  

www.bishophogan.org 

Brooks Samm Sept 18 

Okie Keenan Sept 21 

Mason Oser Sept 21 

Hattie Hays Sept 28 

Ava Feeney Oct 5 

Kale Walker Oct 6 

Sadie Miller Oct 9 

Kreedyn Woodworth Oct 11 

Elijah Sensenich               Oct 11 

Ada Marshall Oct 12 

 We have sent home a permission slip for free 
oral health screening for the students that wish to  
participate. It is a great opportunity to have free dental 
screening with Dr. Mattingly and 2 applications of  
fluoride varnish, one now and one this spring. The  
fluoride treatment can stop or reverse small areas of  
early tooth decay. Please have your child return the slip 
by Friday, Sept. 21, regardless of whether you choose 
to participate or not.  

 I want to highlight Mrs. Mary Pauley, our volun-
teer librarian. She has transformed our library over the 
last 8 years. She can be found shelving books, weeding 
out old books, buying books everywhere she can get her 
hands on them, and helping students locate the books 
they want to read. She has helped with setting up our 
book fairs, and comes when we do school testing so she 
can proctor students. Mary does all this and more, mak-
ing sure the library is a great place to be. We can’t thank 
her enough, so kudos to Mrs. Pauley, for all she does for 
Bishop Hogan! We are extremely grateful for her! 

March for Life: We will be going on the March 
for Life trip in Washington, D.C. again this year with 
our eighth graders and a few parishioners. Our goal 
is to raise at least $6500 to pay the students’ way. If 
you have any odd jobs that the students could do, 
please contact the school office at 660-646-0705.  

 
May Christ’s light shine through you to others! 

 
Pam Brobst, Principal 

Upcoming 
Events... 

20 Sept Fall & Sports Picture Day 
21 Sept PTO Meeting at 6PM 
22 Sept 8:15 All School Mass 
25 Sept Middle School field trip to library 
26 Sept            PTO Uniform FREE Day (Only if     
  parents attended meeting) 
28 Sept            Jeans (or longer shorts, see hand  
  book) & T-Shirt Day (2 cans of food) 
29 Sept  NO SCHOOL– Teacher In-Service 
  CHS Homecoming Parade  

From the Principal’s desk... 

September 15,2023 

 

Mrs. Chastain’s 2nd grade class          

displaying their “ALL ABOUT ME” 

banner. 
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Lunch Menu 

Lunches $2.35      
Milk $ .37 

Adult Lunches $3.65 

 

Monday: 9/18 
Sloppy Joe on a bun 

Potato Chips 

Baked Beans 

Fruit 

Milk 

 

Tuesday 9/19 
Chicken & Noodles 
Wheat Bread & Butter 
Seasoned Green Beans 
Fruit 
Milk 
 
Wednesday: 9/20 
Beef Nachos 
Bean Dip 
Lettuce Salad 
Fruit 
Milk 
 

Thursday:  9/21 
Grilled Hot Dog 

Potato Cake 

Baked  Beans 

Fruit 
Milk  
 
Friday:  9/22 
Mozzarella Sticks 

Potato Chips 

Fresh Veggies 
Fruit 
Milk 

 
 
 
 

Individual pictures will be  
taken on  

September 20, 2023.  
 Students may wear non-
uniform shirts with uni-
form shorts or pants or 
dresses to school that 

day! 

The 8th annual Quinn Memorial 5K Run/Walk will 

be Saturday, September 23rd at 10am.  Registration 

is now OPEN.  The Fun Run will begin at 8 a.m., 

with the 5K walk / run to follow.  Ages 18 and under 

registration fee is $25.  Your registration fee in-

cludes a t-shirt.  If you need more information or an 

entry form, please contact the school office.   

 

 

  FALL FESTIVAL 

Online sign up and  paper 

copies have been sent out 

for the Fall     Festival 

games.  Please check your 

email for the sign up link. 

This is a great opportunity 

to get volunteer hours in. 

We appreciate it! 

 

 

 

Students having fun celebrating 

the bowling party!  They  

qualified to go through the         

I-Ready  Program.               

 

A BIG shout out to  

Debbie & Ginger  

for helping us out in the  

Cafeteria. 


